
From: Rep Fahey
To: JWMHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: Ragarding the closure of Junction City State Hospital
Date: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 6:28:16 PM

Please accept this testimony from Ben Wu on HB 5026, relating to OHA funding for the Junction City
Hospital.
 
Thank you,
 
Jake Foster
Lead Legislative Assistant
Representative Julie Fahey | District 14
(503) 986-1414
 
 
From: Ben Wu [mailto:bwu1189@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2017 9:56 PM
To: Rep Fahey <Rep.JulieFahey@oregonlegislature.gov>
Subject: Ragarding the closure of Junction City State Hospital
 
Hello.

My name is Benjamin Wu and I think it would be an irreparable mistake to close the Junction
City State Hospital. My brother, Nicholas Wu, is currently thriving as a patient under the care
of the facility. It really seems to be an effective means for rehabilitative care that we so
desperately need right now. Closing the hospital would be closing the doors on so many that
need so much. Even I need something from this. I need my brother. The hospital seems to
have given him a new chance at life. It's given me a new chance at life with my brother. Please
consider me and all those that would be affected by the closure of the facility.  Just don't do it. 

Cheers.

Benjamin Wu
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